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A tree plantation program was organized by the History Department of Hindu 

Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind on 30
th

 January, 2024 on the 76
th
 death anniversary 

of Father of the Nation Mahatma Gandhi Ji, under which, in the courtyard of the 

college, the Principal Madam Dr. Punam Mor planted a sapling in the memory 

of Father of the Nation Mahatma Gandhi and paid humble tribute to Bapu ji. 

Motivating the students, the Principal said that plantation and cleanliness would 

actually be a true tribute to the Father of the Nation. Dr. Rashmi Malik, Head of 

the History Department, said that Mahatma Gandhi's thoughts are as eternal 

today as they were decades ago. He inspired not only India but the entire world 

to follow the path of truth and non-violence. In the end, Dr. Rashmi inspired the 

students to imbibe the precious thoughts of Mahatma Gandhi in their lives. In 

this program, many teachers of the college, Mrs. Rekha Saini, Dr. Geeta Gupta, 

Mrs. Anjali Gupta, Mrs. Anju, Mrs. Aarti Saini, Dr. Rachna Dalal was present. 

President of the management committee of the college, Dr. Anshul Singla Ji and 

other members congratulated the department of History for their commendable 

work. 
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